CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

January 19, 2016

David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering
9171 Glendale Ave NE
Albuquerque, NM 87122

Re: Wilderness Canyon Subdivision
Erosion Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 1-16-16 (F23E012)

Dear Mr. Soule,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-19-16 the
above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and for Grading Permit,
Work Order, Preliminary Plat, and ESC Permit once the plan is approved by Hydrology.

The ESC plan is also approved for the ESC Permit that will be required for
Building Permit approval (starting 2-1-16) with the condition that Development
Managing Consultants is the Building Permit applicant. If the lots are sold to a different
PO Box 1293 company, that company will need to submit an ESC Permit application.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

Sincerely,
Q}' ¢ 04

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality
Planning Dept.

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

C: email, Jeff@inpsectionsplus.com
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